
APRIL NEWSLETTER ROOM 9

Dear Families,


Yippee for Spring! I am so grateful for the warmer days 
and all the budding life around us! Next time it rains, I 
encourage you, as a family, to step outside and let the rain drops land on your 
face. It can be so refreshing!


In the classroom, we are preparing for parent/teacher conferences. This time, 
students will lead their conference and share all their hardworking with you. 
Sixth graders are working on their graduation project, their Island report as well 
as learning how to find cube roots abstractly. Fifth are learning about the 
renaissance and learning negative numbers. Fourth graders are learning about 
ancient civilizations like Babylonia and learning about exponents.


As always, thank you parents for all you do. I would like to end with a riddle:

Who ever makes it, doesn’t want it; whoever buys it doesn’t use it; whoever uses it 
doesn’t know it. What is it?


🎁 🎈 Happy Birthday to:🎂 	 	 	 Pink Moon🌕  
Ms. Abigail	 	 April 7		 	 New Moon 	 	 April 1st

	 	 	 	 	 	 	  Full Moon	 	 April 16th


**Look out for ingredients for our full moon celebration.

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

(For more information see school wide newsletter)


Parent/Teacher Conference 	 NO SCHOOL 	 April 21 and 22

School and Yard Clean-up		 ARBOR DAY		 April 29
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




